
YES!YOU CANVOTE

Individuals with Disabilities

Unhoused Hoosiers

College Students

Transgender People

Recently Naturalized Citizens

Previously Incarcerated Hoosiers
Voting rights in Indiana are restored upon release from prison, and 
people on parole or probation can vote. Previously incarcerated people 
should check their registration and re-register to vote.

Recently naturalized Americans have the same voting rights as someone 
who was born in the U.S.

Transgender people can vote, even if their gender does not match what is 
listed on their state-issued ID. Transgender Hoosiers must be registered 
with the name that is listed on their state-issued ID.

Students have a right to register and vote in the place they truly consider 
to be “home” — whether their dorm room, apartment, or parents’ house.

Polling places must have an accessible voting machine. Voters that 
require assistance may designate a friend or receive assistance from 
a certified poll worker.

If you lack a permanent address because you are experiencing 
homelessness or live in a motor home, you can still vote.


